2012 yaris

With more cargo capacity, sharper sheet metal and sportier suspension tuning, the redesigned
Toyota Yaris moves up a few notches on the economy-hatch hierarchy. For an example of
Darwinian evolution, just take a look at the Toyota Yaris. As the economy-car segment grew
more competitive, the previous-generation Yaris found itself at the back of the pack in terms of
overall appeal. Shoppers flocked to newer models that offered greater utility, better handling
and more refinement. Though reasonably popular when it debuted back in , the Yaris eventually
became one of the poorest-selling models in the segment. To ensure its survival, the Yaris
needed to adapt, and with this in mind, Toyota has given it a top-to-bottom overhaul for The new
model is longer by 2. Suspension tuning has been adjusted for improved driving feel, and both
the sheet metal and cabin benefit from face-lifts -- the previous generation's much-derided
center-mounted gauges are a thing of the past. Other changes include larger wheels and the
addition of a trick new mono-arm windshield wiper said to deliver better cleaning and wiping
action. The lineup has been streamlined -- the sedan is gone, with only the two- and four-door
hatchbacks remaining -- and safety has risen thanks to nine standard airbags and front seats
designed to lessen whiplash injury. The Yaris is more expensive than last year, but Toyota has
added more features as standard. There's also a new sportier SE trim for those seeking
additional performance. One thing that hasn't changed is the car's engine -- the previous
generation's 1. And while this Yaris offers much more cargo room than its predecessor, it
continues to come up a little short relative to rivals like the Accent, Chevrolet Sonic and Nissan
Versa. This year's redesign clearly makes the Yaris a more appealing proposition at just the
right time. While it may be shy of benchmark status for the subcompact segment, its added
refinement and improved dynamics make it a competitive pick, along with the Accent, Chevrolet
Sonic, Ford Fiesta and Honda Fit. Still, with Toyota reliability, impressive safety features and
handsome sheet metal on its side, this capable little hatch should have no problem building its
audience. The Toyota Yaris is a subcompact economy car available as either a two- or four-door
hatchback. The L and LE trims are offered in both these configurations, while the sporty SE trim
is offered only as a four-door. Standard features on the L include inch steel wheels, an
intermittent front mono-arm windshield wiper, a rear windshield wiper, power door locks,
air-conditioning, four-way-adjustable front seats, a tilt steering wheel, a trip computer, a
fold-down rear bench seat, a cargo cover and a four-speaker CD player with an auxiliary audio
jack, a USB audio interface and satellite radio. Those who opt for the SE trim get a sport-tuned
suspension, inch alloy wheels, performance tires, four-wheel disc brakes, a unique grille,
foglamps, cruise control, a leather-trimmed steering wheel and upgraded cloth upholstery.
Cruise control is the only option offered on the Yaris, and it's available solely on the LE trim.
The front-wheel-drive Toyota Yaris is powered by a 1. A five-speed manual transmission is
standard, with a four-speed automatic available as an option. In an Edmunds test, a Yaris SE
with the manual transmission took 9. An automatic-equipped car will likely be decidedly slower.
Standard safety features include antilock brakes rear drums for all models except the SE, which
gets four-wheel discs , traction and stability control, active front head restraints front seat side
airbags, front and rear side-curtain airbags and a driver knee airbag. In Edmunds brake testing,
the Yaris stopped from 60 mph in feet: an average distance for this segment. Given that there
are many six-speeds in this segment, the Yaris' four-speed automatic may seem archaic; still,
the setup deserves credit for going about its business without the excessive, fuel-conscious
race to top gear by 45 mph we've seen in other models. The Yaris has enough power to inspire
confidence as it takes you through city traffic and comfortably up to freeway speeds. Its
pleasant handling is certainly a plus; the Yaris has a sprightly, can-do demeanor and maintains
its composure in corners. The SE is noticeably and measurably sportier, with quicker steering
and a buttoned-down suspension. At our test facility, the SE's agility and grip were at or near
the top of its class. However, its ride quality isn't as soft as either the L or LE, and its turning
circle is noticeably wider as well. Front seats in the Toyota Yaris are well-padded and
supportive, and perched high to afford clear views of the road ahead. Backseat
accommodations are generous, with ample leg- and toe room. Though materials quality isn't
particularly ambitious, there are some nicely grained plastics in evidence. And while the cabin
design is simple and its control layout is familiar, it's all executed with a modern flair that
catches the eye. A four-speaker stereo is now standard equipment, and its crisp, sharp sound
quality is better than average for this segment. A factory-installed navigation system isn't
available; however, given that there are many portable and handheld models on the market that
do the job for thousands less, we imagine that this omission won't be an issue for many
shoppers. Luggage capacity behind the rear seats in the four-door Yaris is While this is a huge
improvement over the previous generation, it's still less room than you'll find in the Fit Of
course, you need more than just targeted marketing to make this happen. Though last year's
modest horsepower 1. Every Yaris gets assertive new sheet metal and spruced-up cabins â€”

no more awkward, center-mounted gauges. And the previous generation's pitiful cargo capacity
sees some improvement, with the current model offering up to 68 percent more room for your
luggage. Toyota also hopes to set the Yaris apart on the strength of its safety features, and the
car is equipped with nine standard airbags and front seats designed to mitigate whiplash injury.
Overall, it's not a bad package, but it's not enough to make us forget the well-rounded Ford
Fiesta , the versatile Honda Fit or the refined Hyundai Accent. Still, this new Toyota Yaris is
undeniably good-looking and pleasant to drive. Factor in its impressive safety amenities along
with Toyota's record for reliability and it's easy to see the car striking the right balance for
certain buyers. Available styles include LE 4dr Hatchback 1. Doing so could save you hundreds
or thousands of dollars. Edmunds also provides consumer-driven dealership sales and service
reviews to help you make informed decisions about what cars to buy and where to buy them.
Simply research the type of car you're interested in and then select a used car from our massive
database to find cheap prew-owned vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used
vehicle you're interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews,
and find out what other owners paid for the Used Toyota Yaris. Is it better to lease or buy a car?
Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that car buying is the way to go. And from a
financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to make higher monthly payments, pay off
the loan in full and keep the car for a few years. Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less
expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're someone who likes to drive
a new car every three years or so. Check out Toyota lease specials Check out Toyota Yaris
lease specials. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Review Features Save. View
Photos. Appraise this car. Less cargo capacity than some rivals no telescoping steering wheel.
Other years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Edmunds' Expert Review. Vehicle
overview. Read more. Write a review See all 11 reviews. After 12 years i have left ford and
selected a Toyota Yaris. I test drove the fiesta and loved it but after researching and hearing
possible problems with their new transmissions and the price of the car i decided to look at the
kia soul which i really liked, but then i researched them and found it was a nightmare with
customer neglect and warranty drama. So i researched the Yaris and found mostly positive
information. I read and watched every review on youtube so i decided to test drive it and fell in
love. Yes it's not a ford mustang but the engine in that car speeds like you cant imagine on the
freeway. The ride is super soft and coming from ford thats a gift from god. Read less. Has good
visibility: sits a little higher than my Corolla LE - gas mileage pretty good, according to the
display I'm averaging 33 mpg, all city driving Driver's seat very comfortable. The two-tone dash
black and soft grey looks expensive and instead of being perfectly smooth it has a little bit of
texture to it. Mine is the Wave Line Pearl color, a light blue. Tire are pretty good quality,
Goodyear Assurance. I haven't sat in the rear yet but it looks to be fairly roomy. Handling is
good. Love the Yaris L hatchback. Stylish exterior look with comfortable bucket seats. Traded in
my base model for this L for the multiple air bags, reliability and it's great for my budget. This is
my third Toyota. They haven't failed me yet. I love my Yaris LE 2 door. I didn't like my Honda Fit
4 door because I felt crunched in the drivers side and looked at the Yaris and knew it was for
me. I had a previous Toyota Yaris basic traded it in for a Honda and now realized that I should
have kept my old Honda fit, but realized that I have a great Toyota Yaris, which I will keep for
many years. See all 11 reviews of the Used Toyota Yaris. Write a review. Frontal Barrier Crash
Rating. Dynamic Test Result No Tip. See full safety scores. People who viewed this also viewed
4. Sponsored cars related to the Yaris. Sign Up. Reactivate now to get the information you were
looking for! If you feel you have received this message in error, please view our customer care
FAQs or access your account information here. Sign In. Become a Member. Remember Me. Not
a member? Need further assistance? Please call Member Services at View all Toyota Vehicles.
While other subcompacts have become more pleasant and rewarding, the Toyota Yaris remains
spartan and humdrum. Efficient fuel economy of 32 mpg overall keeps operating costs low, but
that's the end of the good news. Acceleration is slow, partly due to an antiquated four-speed
automatic transmission. Tidy dimensions make it easy to park, but handling suffers from numb
steering and excess body lean. Quick abrupt pitches disturb the ride and engine and road noise
permeates the cabin. The lack of a telescoping steering wheel forces you to stretch out your
arms to drive, and space for your left foot is meager. Two adults fit in the rear seat, but the basic
front seats prove uncomfortable. For the Yaris only comes in a sedan, the previous Yaris iA. The
hatchback returned in Reliable and economical, the subcompact Yaris is Toyota's least
expensive car. Fuel economy is excellent, with a tested 32 mpg overall in the sedan with the
automatic transmission, and 30 in the hatchback with the manual. But that's about where the
good news ends. An awkward driving position forces you to drive with arms extended and legs
bent. Cheap fit-and-finish and an annoying center-mounted gauge cluster feel cut-rate.
Acceleration is adequate, but engine drone intrudes, making the car very noisy inside. At least

the ride is compliant and handling is reasonably responsive. Emergency handling is secure with
the stability control that became standard in , though earlier models without it could be a
handful. Before you buy, make sure the car fits your size. These exceptional models meet our
very highest standards for performance, safety, reliability, and more. Check out the huge
discounts on reliable models that earn CR's recommendation. Latest Toyota Videos. Ready to
Shop Local Inventory? Select Another Vehicle. Make a Donation Newsletters Give a Gift. You no
longer have digital access to ratings and reviews. The Toyota Yaris has been redesigned this
year, but this small car is perhaps more muddled in purpose at least in the U. On one side, it's
styling. Toyota has placed more of an emphasis on its sportier Yaris SE package, which gets
chunkier-looking air dams, distinct wheels, color-keyed details, and more of a rally-racer look in
general. But across the lineup, the Yaris sheds the 'Euro-chic' look of the last generation and
actually looks a bit more conventional and ordinary, we think. Inside, materials and details are a
step up, with a straightforward new instrument-panel design and gauges back in front of the
driver where they belong. At a time when many rival models either get a modern direct-injection
engine Hyundai Accent, Kia Rio or available turbocharged versions Chevrolet Sonic , Toyota
sticks with a very tried-and-true layout for its new Yaris. The horsepower, 1. While this engine is
adequate with the five-speed manual, it's weak with the four-speed automatic, which is missing
a gear or two next to the competition. The electric power steering is nicely weighted, though,
and SE models get a stiffer but still comfortable suspension tune that doesn't sacrifice comfort.
The Yaris is all-new as a hatchback this year, while a new sedan version is on the way next year.
In the mean time, Sedans are relegated to fleet-only status. Seating has been improved
throughout, with front seat cushions longer and now better for tall people. In back, too the
bench isn't quite as hard as before. But packaging remains far from the best in the class, with
rear seats that don't quite fold flat; cargo space has been improved a bit, though. Refinement is
barely par in this class, with engine noise noticeably present from about 70 mph. Safety is a
bright spot for the Toyota Yaris. It now comes with nine standard airbagsâ€”including front
seat-mounted side bags, a knee airbag for the driver, and roll-sensing side bags for front and
rear occupants--and it's an IIHS Top Safety Pick. For , the Yaris Liftback hatchback gets a
complete redesign, while the Yaris sedan is carried over for one more year before it gets some
of the same changes and updates. The Yaris Liftback seems to have inherited many of the very
same cues that the Scion xD hatchback got a few years ago Scion is Toyota's youth-oriented
sub-brand. In front and in back, edgier air dams make the corners look a little more aggressive,
and the dash gets more bins and practical goodness. The has about the same stance as the
outgoing model from the front or back, but from the side it looks longer and lower it's slightly
longer. We see a pretty heavy Subaru influence in the beltline, with the big door handles and the
side crease leading into flared-out taillampsâ€”as well as the rally-racer-ish, chunky rear fascia.
The Yaris' interior and IP are quite cheerful and well-designed. The dash has more of a
horizontal, shelf-like orientation, and there are various bins built into the center tray as well as
the doors and lower dashâ€”plus a long tray at the bottom of the dash at the passenger side.
The engine is, as the specs say, weaker than just about every other engine in this class. It does
have variable valve timing and manages to feel more flexible than either the 1. But even though
the Yaris is one of the lightest cars in this class, acceleration is tepid at best. The Yaris'
five-speed manual gearbox is one of the lightest, most precise-feeling gearboxes in this class,
even if the throws are a bit longâ€”go with it if you can, as the four-speed automatic is a
dinosaur next to much of the six-speed competition, with its widely-spaced gears and dramatic
highway downshifts. Keep the revs up in manual versions and the Yaris feels perky enough.
You'll notice more engine noise with the automatic, as well, or whenever you rev it much past
the 3,rpm mark. We tested the sportier, upmarket trim of the Yaris, the SE, which also gets rear
disc brakes at a time when they're not even available on any trim of some models, like the
Chevrolet Sonic lower-level versions of the Yaris get drums. The pedal feel in the SE is quite
firm and positiveâ€”far better than the mushiness you get in the Sonic or the uneven actuation
of the Accent. SE versions also get thicker stabilizer bars and a somewhat stiffer suspension
tuneâ€”although even that is plenty comfortable. Overall, it feels nicely buttoned-down, with
much less of the buoyant fore-and-aft feeling we've noticed in former versions. The Toyota
Yaris has cabin appointments and interior packaging that are merely average in this class, but
improved seats and a better instrument-panel design mark significantly improved functionality.
For now the all-new Yaris is only offered as a three- or five-door Liftback hatchback , though a
four-door sedan is due the outgoing Yaris Sedan is still available at dealerships, as a With a
couple more inches of wheelbase and length than before, there's more cargo space in back as
well as a bit more passenger space in the new Liftback, compared to the previous one. In the
front seats, we like the rather high seating position, where you get a good view out and yet have
plenty of spare headroom. On the other hand, it does feel a bit like you're sitting ON the car

rather than IN it. The lack of telescopic steering adjustment might be an annoyance; and it could
be a deal breaker for those with atypical proportions. They're somewhat wider and noticeably
longer, and have a little bit of natural contouring and side support, and they no longer feel like
short benches, cutting off circulation to the thighs. But we did note that the fabric acted as a lint
brush of sorts to our clothes, collecting stray pet hair and the like. Rear seatbacks fold forward,
although not fully flat, and the cargo floor isn't nearly as low as that in the Honda Fit. Thanks to
the added wheelbase, plus a retuned suspension, ride quality is better than previous Yaris
models, and good within this class, with less of the bobbing motion that you see in some other
subcompacts. But there is a modest amount of wind noise at highway speeds, and at about 70
mph the engine note becomes a constant presence inside the cabin. You'll also hear the engine
and its coarse, not-so-sporty note whenever pressing it much above 3, rpm. There's a lot to like
in the new instrument panel and dash design, which includes several well-placed bins for
storage--including one good for a wallet or smartphone just ahead and to the left of the driver.
Ahead of the front passenger is a shallow shelf--with no texturing at the bottom, leaving
whatever small items are placed there to slide back and forth. With nine standard
airbagsâ€”including front seat-mounted side bags, a knee airbag for the driver, and roll-sensing
side bags for front and rear occupants, the Yaris is a big step forward compared to the outgoing
model, and it's now one of the safest models in its class. The IIHS has already helped confirm
this, awarding its Top Safety Pick accolade to the Yaris Liftback after it earned top scores in all
categories though federal results still aren't available. For the Yaris Sedan, which is carried over
from last year and is still being sold to some fleets, the news isn't as good, as EPA
roof-strength ratings are 'acceptable' and rear-impact tested 'marginal. The Toyota Yaris makes
few advances in comfort-oriented features--and you still won't find a navigation system, heated
seats, or leather upholstery on the options list--but this redesigned model gets new audio
systems with well-integrated Bluetooth connectivity as well as USB and auxiliary inputs for the
entire model line. Of note is the large single-wiper system, which worked greatâ€”seeming more
effective with the washer than dual-arm systems. Pairing the phone was an absolute
cinchâ€”done in about 30 seconds following text promptsâ€”and the microphone for the system
dealt well with any road noise. Fuel-efficiency and sticker price are still among the major
reasons why shoppers will look at the Toyota Yaris, and it's still very appealing on both counts.
Whether you get the four-speed automatic or the five-speed manual, the Yaris is rated at 30 mpg
in city driving; but its aerodynamics and likely the lack of more gears for the automatic keep it
from returning the 40 mpg or higher ratings that other subcompacts like the Hyundai Accent
now get. We've had no problem matching the Yaris' mileage in the city. In our latest test of the
Yaris, we averaged 30 mpg over nearly all city stop-and-go and short trips. But over an
additional, pretty level mile stretch at 70 mph, we could only average 35, thoughâ€”a number we
match in many larger compact sedans. To sum, the Yaris is a great city car, not a highway
hauler. Subaru Tesla Toyota Volkswagen Volvo. Research By Category Body Style. Start a Loan
Request Form Today! Used Cars. By Make. Tundra Venza Yaris. Prius C Prius V Tercel. New By
Year. Used By Year. Reviews Specs Photos Inventory. Dislikes No telescopic steering
adjustment Engine noise Automatic has just four speeds Weak acceleration on the highway
Less-distinct exterior style. Buying tip Later in the year, the Toyota Prius C should begin
reaching dealerships. The Toyota Yaris is fuel-efficient in the city without hybrid hardware, and
it has an nicely appointed interior that feels cheerful but not cheapskate; but its weak
performance and highway refinement aren't up to current class standards. Review continues
below. Just like the previous Yaris, the model is a joy to drive in tight urban areas. That said, we
feel like the Yaris should feel a little perkier than it is, given the fact that it's one of the lightest
entries in this class, at around 2, pounds. Depending on whether you choose the Toyota Yaris
Liftback or the Yaris Sedan, you're getting a different level of occupant protection. For , the
Yaris Liftback models are all-new, and their stronger body structure and additional airbags put
them at an advantage over the Yaris Sedan. Used Toyota Yaris for sale near change location.
Continue Reading. The Car Connection Consumer Review. Rate and Review your car for The
Car Connection! Tell us your own ratings for a vehicle you own. Rate your car on Performance,
Safety, Features and more. April 19, Overall Rating. Was this review helpful to you? Rating
breakdown on a scale of 1 to 10? Compare the Toyota Yaris against the competition. Used
Toyota Yaris cars. Used Chevrolet Sonic cars. Used Ford Fiesta cars. Used Hyundai Accent
cars. Used Nissan Versa cars. All Rights Reserved. Stock photography by izmo, Inc. Read our
Cookie Policy. The smallest offering for Toyota is a completely new model this year. The
second-generation Yaris sedan and hatchback sports new sheetmetal as well as a completely
revised interior. The hp 1. Slight tweaks have been done to the transmission that results in
improved fuel economy. The Yaris is slightly larger than its processor, as evidenced the
hatchback's wheelbase, which has grown from The sedan will only be available for fleet sales.

The three-door is available as an L or LE, while the five-door can be had in all trim levels. The
range-topping SE model comes with inch wheels, larger front brakes, rear disc brakes rear
drums for other models , and a body kit that includes a reworked lower front bumper, and a
top-mounted, rear spoiler. Body style: Three-door hatchback, five-door hatchback Engine: 1.
The Yaris is a new model. The sedan will only be available for fleet sales, which means the
lineup has been reduced to the 3-door and 5-door hatchback. The exterior features new
sheetmetal with a new front fascia and new tire designs and the interior has been improved. The
1. Also new is an SE model that sports larger brakes and wheels. For , the Toyota Yaris receives
a more aggressive and bolder front fascia that features larger headlight housings than the
previous generation. The hood has also been restyled and now features two character lines. All
models come standard with inch wheels and a roof-mounted radio antenna. The top-of-the-line
SE model includes larger inch wheels, fog lights, a rear lower diffuser, chrome accents for the
grille, a rear spoiler, and SE badges. The Toyota Yaris is the smallest vehicle in the automaker's
lineup, so it's not surprising that interior space is at a premium. The five-passenger compact
provides Maximum cargo space is Air conditioning is standard, as is power door locks,
windows, and an audio auxiliary jack. All trim levels come with the same 1. A four-speed
automatic or a five-speed manual are the two transmission choices and vary by trim. Those who
wanted added handling and performance should opt for the SE model, which is fitted with larger
inch wheels and four-wheel disc brakes rear drum brakes for other trims. The Yaris SE equipped
with the manual transmission needs 9. While it's true that the Yaris is a budget-friendly car,
Toyota did not skimp on its safety features. Traction Control, four-wheel anti-lock brakes ABS
with Electronic Brake-force Distribution, and Smart Stop Technology, which cuts off engine
power if both the gas and brake pedal are pushed simultaneously. Nine airbags and a tire
pressure monitoring system are also standard. Watch Originals. Join MotorTrend. Other years:
Fair Market Price:? The actual transaction price depends on many variables from dealer
inventory to bargaining skills, so this figure is an approximation. See All Specs. Toyota Yaris
Expert Review motortrendauthor. Affordable Improved acceleration Good braking. Archaic
4-speed auto Road noise No sedan option. Good value in need of an identity. All Model Years
Each ranking was based on 9 categories. Here is the summary of top rankings. This car was an
excellent car for the price. Very happy with our purchase. Love the updates over the 09 that we
just lost due to a collision with a very large deer! The extras we got on this model LE was
awesome and we found this one with only 34K miles! I like having a CD player for my audio
books. Fuel economy, sporty look and realability all in one affordable auto! Also toyota care is
very nice takes care of maintenance for you and the still active 3 year warranty is just what they
say it is. Pros: it's just a car, nothing special about it, but fast and zippy since it's manual
transmission and very small the hp is more than adequate. Handles well it's not a sports car but
it's not priced like one either. It's very attractive in my opinion it looks cool, and before the front
was terrible and although not as bad as pre i don't like the front grill on the 's either. Cons: i
have nothing negative to say about the car other than the fact i'm 6'4 it can feel a little cramped
for someone my size over lbs , that said if you're say 6'2 lbs you're gonna fit fine. Economical
Yet Different â€” Performance: This vehicle performs quite well except for a lack of cruise
control. It accelerates normally, braking is quite good yet can get to you at times due to the
quickness, and the handling is quite well. Build Quality: It seems like it is built to last despite its
small size. The only downside is that the vehicle may shake due to the road. Appearance: The
appearance is quite decent. Cost of Ownership: I do not own the vehicle; my friend owns it. Fun
Factor: It's mostly fun, yet can be difficult without cruise control. Cons: No cruise control, and
the instrument cluster is in the middle i. Very help ful and prompt in response, very cool Read
More. I would love to have that car again. Love the efficiency of this car super gas mileage
cheap to operate and maintain Read More. Read More. I just absolutely love this little car the
two door is my favorite love the hatchback Read More. Have you driven a Toyota Yaris? Rank
This Car. User Reviews. View reviews where users commented on categories. Clear selections.
Jonesguru writes:. Is this review helpful? Yes No. GuruFZL6M writes:. Back Seats:. Is this
helpful? Dave writes:. Primary Use: Family transportation Pros: It's economical. Handling
Ranked Toyota Yaris 2dr Hatchback better. Value Ranked Toyota Yaris 2dr Hatchback better.
Reviews From Other Years. Read all Toyota Yaris reviews. Cars compared to Toyota Yaris.
Related Models For Sale. Other Years. Used Cars for Sale. Compare Toyota Yaris to Related
Models. Compact Sedans - User Rankings. Best Compact Sedans. Most Powerful Compact
Sedans. Best Handling Compact Sedans. Best Looking Compact Sedans. Best Family Compact
Sedans. Best Compact Sedans in Value. Hatchbacks - User Rankings. Best Hatchbacks. Most
Powerful Hatchbacks. Best Handling Hatchbacks. Best Looking Hatchbacks. Best Family
Hatchbacks. Best Hatchbacks in Value. Select Year Yes No Looking for a Used Yaris in your
area? Coronavirus update: New contactless services to help keep you safe. Dealer was friendly

and helpful. Car was as advertised. I little more expensive than you would expect for an 18 year
old car. But the car is in beautiful shape. Drove it miles home without issues. The employees
where very nice. The owner was yelling at them and not very nice Will never get a car from him!
Nice people! Great experience Michael and his wife were very helpful with the whole process
from the purchase, registration and inspection. Nice used vehicles at fair prices. Excellent
service, they were extremely friendly and professional. I would buy from them again. Dealer
took forever to respond and when they did after 3 attempts they said vehicle was sold. Poor
service and lack of communication. Have purchased a vehicle elsewhere. All through the
process it was difficult to get in touch with any salesman not the way I like to do business they
lost mine. Great dealership, Ethan was very helpful and the car is great. There price was
incredible compared to other places on line, I am very happy. Late responses. Was never put as
a priority. Would not return my calls. Rude in emails. Absolutely excellent everyone was
wonderful to me told me all about the SUV. The car wasn't in very good condition, it had some
issues which they said they may or may not address if I bought the car, may was the key word
there. Great dealer with friendly and very helpful staff. I purchased the vehicle from them and it
was much better than expected and it was a great experience. I will purchase from them again.
Very good lots of pictures and Carfax including mileage and price thanks for your response and
help with my search for my wife's car, will recommend you to my friends. He did attended to me
in a friendly way and I appreciate the way he explained things to me. He was on top of things.
He is very knowledgeable and I prolly will go back to him for my next car no doubt!! Very much
the used car salesmen. That they put an embarrassment of a car out for the price they did does
not speak well of them. Pictures did not reveal the nature of how torn up it was inside so it was
a waste of time going there. When asked they said they were going to work on it. Maybe that
would have been the first job to get something presentable? The sounded weird so he pointed
me to a He was very curtious and explained the car in full details. Showed me how to hook up
bluetooth. No I have a car with a 4 year mile warranty. Thanks for all your help. Great
experience, Ziv was informed, not pushy and overall one of the best times I've had on a car lot. I
wish all places did business like this! They were great. My daughter and I just purchased a
Hyundai Sonata and we could not have been more pleased with the entire experience. From the
first call, speaking with Joe, to our visit there and closing the deal with Joe, Brian and Jim. They
were very professional, patient, and answered all questions we had concerning the car. In the
end we made a deal that worked for both of us. I highly recommend this dealer. Dealer had good
communication with me on phone and messaging but vehicle was sold plus it was a little too far
from me. Toyota delivers a redesigned Yaris hatchback for , with a longer wheelbase, sporty
new styling, a revamped interior and upgraded safety features, including a whopping 9 airbags.
The Yaris retains its 1. By updating the Yaris's interior and exterior, Toyota makes its entry-level
subcompact a little more appealing in a very competitive market segment. The Yaris's more
angular exterior styling, expanded cargo space and freshened interior should appeal to a variety
of budget-oriented buyers, and by moving the instrument cluster back to its common position in
front of the steering wheel, instead of off to the driver's right in the center stack, Toyota makes
the Yaris a little less quirky and a little more mainstream. However, a more exciting Yaris might
be just around the corner, as Toyota will no doubt drop a new, peppier powerplant under the
subcompact's hood in Officially redubbed the Yaris Liftback, the Toyota Yaris subcompact
vehicle receives a makeover for that includes a sportier exterior design, an updated cabin and a
longer wheelbase. The new Yaris, now in its third generation, stretches 2 inches longer than the
previous version, to At the same time, the Yaris's height decreases by 0. The longer wheelbase
results in a 68 percent improvement in cargo space, with increases in headroom and legroom as
well. In addition, Toyota pushes the wheels out to the vehicle's corners, providing better
stability and giving the Yaris a more planted look. The L and LE are available in 3- and 5-door
body styles, while the SE comes only in a 5-door configuration. As part of the redesign, Toyota
has dropped the 4-door Yaris sedan from the lineup, noting that most buyers prefer the
hatchback body style. The Yaris's exterior now displays a more angular look, with a steeply
raked windshield, a sloping roof and a distinctive shoulder line that ascends from front to rear,
resulting in a bolder appearance. Out front, the prominent nose features a V-shaped grille
surrounded by wide, multi-reflector halogen headlights. The LE gets power folding exterior
mirrors, while the sporty SE receives a number of unique exterior enhancements, including
sport front and rear bumpers, a color-keyed grille with sport mesh inserts, smoked headlight
trim, integrated foglights and a rear spoiler, as well as an aerodynamic rear underbody spoiler
and a chrome exhaust tip. The interior receives a redesign at well, with upgraded materials,
better sound insulation and a soft-touch dash, as well as wider seats. In addition, all Yaris trims
now include 9 standard airbags as well as a number of other new safety features. Although
Toyota made improvements to the Yaris's exterior and interior for , the powerplant rolls over

from the previous year unchanged, prompting some reviewers to consider the current redesign
not quite finished. However, more than likely Toyota will unveil a new powerplant for the Yaris in
For the moment, buyers who are considering the Yaris will certainly get a vehicle that's an
improvement over the previous generation, but it will take another year or two for the automaker
to complete the full updating process. Toyota again equips the Yaris with a 1. The engine
features variable valve timing with intelligence VVT-i , which improves efficiency and fuel
economy, and it produces hp and lb-ft of torque. A broad torque curve helps ensure optimal
responsiveness off the mark and when passing at highway speeds, and for the most part the
powerplant delivers decent performance around town, making the Yaris feel quick and nimble.
However, some reviewers find the engine out-of-date for the class and consider the Yaris
underpowered. On the 3-door L and 5-door SE trims, the engine links to a 5-speed manual
transmission, which comes standard, or an available 4-speed electronically controlled
automatic transmission with intelligence. On all other trims, the automatic comes standard, and
the manual is not available. Some testers prefer the smooth-shifting manual, noting that it
delivers a more energetic driving experience, but many wish both transmissions came with
additional gears. With its lighter weight, longer wheelbase and pushed-out wheels, the
redesigned Yaris feels more nimble than the previous version. The updated suspension features
MacPherson struts in the front and a rear torsion-beam suspension tuned for an improved
driving feel. In addition, Toyota upgraded the front stabilizer bar to All Yaris trims come
equipped with electric power-assisted rack-and-pinion steering, which provides good road feel
at highway speeds while delivering improved maneuverability at lower speeds. On SE trims,
Toyota adjusts the steering ratio for a quicker, more responsive feel. The SE also rides on a
sport-tuned suspension for a sportier driving experience and receives front and rear disc
brakes. The other Yaris trims get disc brakes in the front and rear drums. While the Yaris's
cargo space increases for , the cabin's dimensions remain about the same. Four adults can
comfortably fit inside the Yaris, and three can squeeze into the back seat if needed. However, it
might be a tight fit for taller passengers. Up front, the most notable change is the repositioning
of the instrument cluster. In the previous-generation Yaris, Toyota mounted all the gauges and
dials on the center stack, with the intent of helping drivers keep their eyes on the road. The
design proved controversial, however, so for Toyota defers to the more common setup, moving
the instrument panel to the dash in front of the driver. However, Toyota maintained the
simplicity of the dials and knobs that many reviewers praised in the previous version, making it
easy for drivers to manage the vehicle's systems. Air conditioning, power door locks with
illuminated entry, a tilt steering wheel and a fold-down rear seat are also part of the standard
package. Cloth upholstery with 4-way adjustable seats in the front also come standard on the L
trims. Cruise control is optional on the LE. Nine standard airbags, including a driver's knee
airbag, front seat-cushion airbags, and front and rear side-curtain airbags, make the Yaris stand
out from its competitors in the safety category. The Yaris also gets new
Whiplash-Injury-Lessening front seats for In addition, all Yaris trims are fully equipped with
Toyota's Star Safety System, which includes stability control, traction control, antilock brakes,
electronic brakeforce distribution, brake assist and smart-stop technology. The IIHS gave the
Yaris a top rating of Good for protecting passengers in all types of crashes, including frontal,
side and rollover. The NHTSA gave the Yaris an overall rating of 4 out of 5 stars, which breaks
down to 5 stars for side-impact crashes and 4 stars for frontal and rollover crashes. The Yaris
gets generally good marks from owners, who like the many updated features of the value-priced
subcompact, including its generous cargo space, comfortable seats and repositioned
instrumentation and controls. They also like its ride and handling, calling it zippy and agile in
the city, although some find the ride a little too harsh. Owners also repeatedly single out the
Yaris's reliability and its good fuel economy. The exterior styling update also draws positive
comments from owners. Overall, however, owners feel they get their money's worth with the
Yaris. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of vehicles available nationwide on
CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and vehicle history for each one. After all,
over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals on used cars and new cars in their
area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your car simply and securely on
CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results, go ahead and filter by price,
mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine, options, and deal ratings. And
if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price drops, photos, or available
financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75
mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Find Toyota Yaris listings in your area Search Coronavirus update:
New contactless services to help keep you safe. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Request
Information. Image Not Available. The Good. Read more. Why Use CarGurus? The vehicle has
been very dependable. I have put a lot of miles on the car and it still works great. It is much

smaller than what I am used to so it did take some getting used to. I plan on getting another
Toyota because of how well this car has held up. My car is a Toyota Yaris se hatchback. It has 4
doors. My car was made in and it had 2 owners before me. They did not put much miles on it so
I got a really great deal for the price. It is a very reliable vehicle and good if do not want to spend
lots of money on gas. In 7 years never had any issues other than the due maintenance.
However, it is very small and with the craziness they drive in Miami, you are more prone to not
being seen. My Yaris is a decent vehicle however it is not suitable for rough terrain such as
snow. This car is also very basic on the interior with little to no special features. The dashboard
of this vehicle is very strange and at times I find it inconvenient that the speed is not displayed
behind the wheel but rather it is centered on the dashboard. There is also no center console
which is awkward and leaves little space for storage. My Yaris car is slow, I feel like driving 50
mph is like 45 mph. That's how I feel using the Toyota Yaris car. It does not take a lot of gas. It is
enough to make it for a month unless driving for a long mile. I like the car but its slow. It is
small, which I like. The radio is touch screen but also has buttons. The air conditioning works
great and in the winter the heater takes less than a minute to get going. I have never had any
performance issues and I have had it for over a year. It is a very reliable car. My Toyota vehicle
work wonderfully. I have had no major issues or problems. I am happy to say that the basic oil
changes and wheel rotation has been great. Very convenient to park not to big to find parking.
Squealing pulley after , really reliable other than that. The gas mileage is pretty good at about 30
miles per gallon, which is pretty good I guess. Performance is not all that good as far as power
and speed goes but it is not meant to be anything with a lot of power cement to be used good
gas mileage summoned it you could go to town on in not necessarily spend a whole gas tank or
the gas everything else is good on it the stereo works really good. The gauge cluster being in
the center of the dashboard rather rut rather than being in front of the steering wheel took some
getting used to, but after a while it was pretty easy. This car is very compact but comfortable. If
you have 3 kids in car seats it would be hard to put all 3 car seats in the back. I have 2 car seats
and one is slightly tilted and one of the car seats is a slim model. The car runs great though I
have had it for 4 years and haven't had to have anything fixed on it so far. This car is excellent
on gas. The car is relatively nice, only issue is the air conditioner keeps leaking into the
dashboard, been fixed multiple times but will not stay. So if I have a passenger in the hotter
months they get wet feet. Depending on how wet it gets I have to leave windows down to dry
out. The car is incredibly gas efficient, drives smoothly, has a lot of capacity for a small car
when seats are laid down. It is exceptionally reliable. The one downside is it is too small for a
car seat and kids items needed for long trips. The car is comfortable and ideal for a couple
without kids, senior citizen, or a college kid. Great reliable car that gets fantastic gas mileage,
extremely small so good for people that do more driving than hauling or moving things. I have a
base model so features are limited but overall the car itself is very comfortable and good for
long drives. Bumper is loose otherwise no problems. I think for the price it drives very well. It is
comfortable and I have driven it across the country multiple times. The seats go down to fit a lot
of things. It fits 5 people. I like the Bluetooth stereo and the car fits in tight spaces. My Yaris has
been really convenient because of the minimal amount of maintenance required and the gas
mileage. The car is very basic in regards to its features which is nice but also has it is
downfalls. There is no Bluetooth and the cup holder location is inconvenient because it is right
by the vents. There was a recall on the passenger air bags but the manufacturer took care of
notifying me and fixing it. Overall it has been a great, minimalist car. The make is white and
currently has 35, miles on it. It's only been in the shop 5 times after 6 years of owning the
vehicle due to gas tank and air conditioning related issues. Performance and reliability have
been solid while gas consumption can be a little on the higher end. Extremely reliable, I have
put more than , miles on and kept the oil changed and replaced filters regularly and have had
zero major issues with the vehicle. Not fancy but very practical and great on fuel for those long
road trips. Plenty of headroom and lots of trunk space as well. The Yaris gets really good gas
mileage and shows an eco light when you are getting optimal gas. Perfect size for cities as it is
easy to parallel park. Has a large amount of space for a small car, especially if you fold the back
seats down. Have had the car for over 8 years and have had very minimal issues with repairs
other than replacing old things. Comfortable for commuting and has a good radio setup. My
vehicle has cloth seats, and the cloth has shifted over time. It is never torn or ripped, but it has
shifted. It is also very small, especially in the backseat, but it is a great little car for someone
who is not super tall. I have never had issues with the engine or the battery. Bought it in with 39,
miles on it. Best car I have ever owned. Have been driving it since February It has approximately
73, miles on it. I have never had a problem with it! I used to commute to and from work every
day, 20 miles each way. Its small and cost-effective because of the mileage. Not good on long
trips though. Problems can occur when driving too much because the engine messes up. It's

pretty comfortable considering how small and portable it is. It is reliable because it can do the
job with the mileage. It's good for people who have a job within 10 mile radius. Simply put, there
is no compact car that is more reliable. What surprised me, was that it was also very well
designed and wound up being way more comfortable than expected. The hatchback is different
from the sedan! The sedan is the old generation with the horrible interior. Despite some of these
reviews, the car has plenty of acceleration. Those who don't need to get caught up on their
maintenance. It's a hp 1. To say the least, it's quite spry; You can dart it around and doing 80 on
the highway is no issue at all. The steering on the car is fantastic. It's responsive and has an
impossible-to-beat turning radius yet its also planted and secure on long straights. It's solid and
reliable, but its only a 4 speed which means the engine gets whiny at free way speeds really
needed a 5 speed. It's worth it to avoid the base model. Go for the LE and get cruise and
Bluetooth with full power features it's a Toyota, even the power features are reliable. Now for
the bad. The good news is that there are only two common issues on the Yaris; one is the
serpentine belt. The splash shields underneath the car are vulnerable to being ripped off. They
hang half an inch lower than the bumper itself. These splash shields are vital to prevent the AC
compressor and serpentine belt from getting directly sprayed by water when driving in the rain.
If these shields are gone, the AC compressor will be prone to premature failure from accelerated
corrosion due to excessive exposure to water. Also, the paint is no more prone to fading than
any other car. It needs to be waxed twice a year to protect from UV damage. Otherwise, this is
the best compact car you can lay your hands on. The vehicle is just your normal day vehicle, it's
nothing fancy or anything like that, the vehicle is perfect for your daily routines, going to work,
going to the gym, going to groceries. Comfort is pretty normal and actually really good for the
type of vehicle I think it could be better but I guess for the price it is what you get. Reliability
speaking I think is an actual pretty good car, maintenance is pretty cheap, is Toyota so that
means you always are going to find pieces for replacement original or not original. Features
well depends on the model you buy but generally speaking you have your good radio and
sound system, good looking n the insides, air conditioning a pretty good one. Problems well it's
a cheap car so you always going to have a type of problems in my case was the transmission.
Very reliable, good gas mileage, comfortable. I have had no issues at all and it currently has ,
miles on it. Very affordable for what you get. There are not any bells or whistles but it is a good
commuter car. The air conditioner and heater still work great as well. This is the most reliable
vehicle I have ever owned. I am 66 and have been driving since I was I take it for regular oil
changes and checkups. It has never broken down. I have replaced tires as needed, and recently
had my drive belt tightened. I do not have any high tech extras on the car, I love this vehicle and
would highly recommend it to anyone. Change Year. Owner Reviews See below. Expert Review.
For Sale Near Me. Owner Reviews. Filter by: Rating. Feature Reviews. Comfort Reviews. Fuel
Economy Reviews. Performance Reviews. Value Reviews. Interior Reviews. Problems Reviews.
Safety Reviews. Reliability Reviews. Search by keyword. Most Helpful. Most Recent. Highest
Rating. Lowest Rating. Bruno wrote on December 1, Kristi P wrote on October 27, Kayla V wrote
on October 7, Zule R wrote on October 6, Annabelle R wrote on September 22, Andrea L wrote
on September 16, Alicia J wrote on September 8, Wanda S wrote on August 29, Jimmy D wrote
on August 27, Yesenia M wrote on August 19, Doreen B wrote on August 11, Valerie C wrote on
August 7, Kayla H wrote on July 25, Dani H wrote on July 25, Cynthia A wrote on July 24,
Cameron L wrote on July 18, Jason R wrote on July 17, Stephanie R wrote on July 16, Makayla F
wrote on July 16, Susan B wrote on July 16, Bob S wrote on July 16, Jonathan Smith wrote on
June 27, Jonathan A wrote on May 1, Macy S wrote on May 1, Phyllis S wrote on May 1,
Continue to Overview. Heads up! Highlighted items are for OEM wheels, the rest are
replacement options. The market is the region where the car was sold or is still being sold.
Found a bug? Have a question about Toyota Yaris wheel specs? Share your knowledge! WheelSize. Wheel fitment and tire size guide and knowledge base Last Update: Feb. Search Form for
vehicle model, tire size or rims Choose a tab below to get fitment data for your vehicle or to find
vehicles matching your criteria. By vehicle what wheels will fit your car By tire size what
vehicles use this tire size By rim size what vehicles use this rim size Add Wheel Size Widget to
your website New! Search by car make, year and model. Make Year Model. Wheel Size Widget
for your website! Page navigation by markets: Heads up! Toyota Yaris 1. It is measured in
millimeters. Some factory wheels have a center bore that matches exactly with the hub to
reduce vibration by keeping the wheel centered. Rim width in x rim diameter in J is mounting
flange type. ET35 is positive offset of 35mm. It is vital not to deviate too far from the offset of the
wheel originally fitted to the vehicle. PCD is measured in mm. See Alloy Wheel fitment
information for Toyota Yaris for other model years: Try our Wheel Calculator Help us with our
new project TiresVote. Submit tire review. Your email was successfully sent. Notify about the
error in selected text Add your data and comments Send us the correct data Other. The Yaris

has a lot of appeal to those who value practicality, fuel efficiency and reliability. The Toyota
Yaris is one of the most fuel-efficient non-hybrid models available in the U. With the Yaris'
enviable reputation for resale value, reliability and longevity, it's a great pick for those who want
to buy new and keep their vehicle for a long time. Close this Model overview: The Yaris is
offered in two body styles: 3-door and 5-door liftback. All Toyota Yaris models come with a
horsepower, 1. With variable valve timing, the engine is quite flexible and responsive and works
quite well with the available 5-speed manual transmission or 4-speed automatic. EPA fuel
economy ratings are 30 mpg Read more The Yaris is offered in two body styles: 3-door and
5-door liftback. Nine air bags including front-seat, side-curtain and a driver's knee airbag are
also included. An efficiency-enhancing trip computer is included in the instrumentation that will
show instant fuel economy and an "ECO driving indicator" to show the driver how well they're
doing. The 5-door model gets a rear wiper standard as well. The Yaris may be diminutive, but it
doesn't sacrifice comfort or interior space. Its 85 cubic feet of passenger volume and 15 cubic
feet of cargo space mean it's comfortable enough for up to 5 passengers and their stuff. The
short inch wheelbase means a tight turning circle of just 31 feet. Suspension is a MacPherson
strut-type front suspension and torsion-beam rear setup that's tuned for good ride comfort and
electric-assist power steering maximizes efficiency as well as improving parking-lot
maneuverability. In addition to the standard equipment, the LE model adds on power-adjustable
mirrors, an upgraded 6-speaker stereo with HD radio and Bluetooth. Upgraded front seats, a
split-folding rear seat and steering wheel audio controls are also included as well as remote
keyless are also included. The SE model, only available in the 5-door, gets inch alloy wheels, a
rear spoiler fog lamps, a mesh grille, cruise control and a leather-wrapped steering wheel and
shifter. Close this There's a problem loading this menu right now. Would you like to sell
products for this vehicle on Amazon. Learn how. About This Vehicle Model strengths: Very
fuel-efficient; low price; standard safety features. The Yaris gets a redesign for Gone is the Yaris
sedan. The hatchback gets a Camry-like front end and more steeply-raked rear lines. It's
available in both 3 and 5 door variations. The same 1. With the Yaris' enviable reputation for
resale value, reliability and longevity, it's a great pick for those who want to buy new and keep
their vehicle for a Read more. Close this. The Yaris is offered in two body styles: 3-door and
5-door liftback. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon
Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment
Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Skip to main content. Exterior Accessories.
Mirrors Exterior Mirrors Towing Mirrors. Interior Accessories. Amazon Music Stream millions of
songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage
from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account.
AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go.
ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer
Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home
Security Systems. Amazon Subscription Boxes Top subscription boxes â€” right to your door.
PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon
Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second life. Reliability indicates how models
have performed in the past, providing the basis for predicting how the vehicles will hold up in
the year ahead. These charts provide the most comprehensive reliability information available
to consumers. Based on information received from our latest subscriber survey, our reliability
history charts give you a rundown on how used vehicles are holding up in 17 potential trouble
spots, ranging from the engine, transmission, and brakes to power equipment and the electrical
system. Learn more about car Reliability. Reactivate now to get the information you were
looking for! If you feel you have received this message in error, please view our customer care
FAQs or access your account information here. Sign In. Become a Member. Remember Me. Not
a member? Need further assistance? Please call Member Services at Unlock Ratings. Used
Toyota Yaris Change Vehicle. This iteration of the Yaris remained Spartan in an age of
increasingly better and more refined subcompacts. On the plus side, fuel economy is excellent.
The reworked interior moved the speedometer from the center of the dash to the preferred,
traditional position beyond the steering wheel. But the Yaris is noisy, its ride is choppy, its
interior looks cheap and its driving position and front seats are uncomfortable. There are 5
recalls on this vehicle. Learn More. Overall Reliability. View Recalls. Worse Better. Overall
Reliability Verdict. Engine Major. Engine Minor. Engine Cooling. Transmission Major.
Transmission Minor. Drive System. Fuel System. Electric System. Climate System. Body
Integrity. Body Hardware. Power Equipment. In-car Electronics. Show More Trouble Spots.
Show Fewer Trouble Spots. Based on information received from our latest subscriber survey for
about , vehicles, our reliability history charts give you a rundown on how through vehicles are
holding up in 17 potential trouble spots, ranging from the engine, transmission, and brakes to

power equipment and the electrical system. NA indicates that we did not receive a large enough
sample size to provide data for a specific year. An X indicates that the vehicle was not
manufactured for a specific year. An inflator explosion may result in sharp metal fragments
striking the driver or other occupants resulting in serious injury or death. Read Recall Details.
These vehicles had their driver or passenger frontal air bag inflators previously replaced under
a prior recall using inflators of the same design. The inflators may explode due to propellant
degradation occurring after long-term exposure to high absolute humidity, temperature and
temperature cycling. What should you do:. Toyota will notify owners. Depending on the vehicle
model, dealers will replace the front driver inflator, front passenger airbag inflator, the airbag
assembly, or the front passenger airbag sub-assembly and inflator. The recall began November
20, Owners may contact Toyota customer service at or Lexus customer service at Potential
Number of Units Affected: Hide Recall Details. As of January 30, , Toyota is additionally
recalling 3, model year Pontiac Vibe vehicles located in states listed above. Also included in this
recall filing is 98, model year Toyota Corolla Matrix vehicles, located throughout the U. These
vehicles are equipped with certain air bag inflators assembled as part of the passenger frontal
air bag modules used as original equipment or replacement equipment. In the event of a crash
necessitating deployment of the passenger frontal air bag, these inflators may explode due to
propellant degradation occurring after long-term exposure to absolute humidity and
temperature cycling. Toyota will notify owners, and dealers will replace the passenger frontal air
bag assemblies with an alternate inflator, free of charge. The recall began on January 29,
Owners may contact Toyota customer service at An inflator rupture may result in metal
fragments striking the vehicle occupants resulting in serious injury or death. Virgin Islands, or
"Zone A. In the event of a crash necessitating deployment of the passenger frontal air bag,
these inflators may rupture due to propellant degradation occurring after long-term exposure to
absolute humidity and temperature cycling. Toyota will notify the Toyota, Scion and Lexus
owners. General Motors will contact the Pontiac owners. Depending on the model, dealers will
replace the passenger frontal air bag inflator or the air bag assembly, free of charge. The recall
began on February 1, Owners may contact Toyota customer service at , or Pontiac customer
service at If the vehicles are equipped with a headliner that does not meet the impact
requirements, there is an increased risk of occupantl injury in the event of a crash. The affected
vehicles may have been manufactured with a roof headliner that does not provide the proper
occupant protection in the event of a crash. Toyota will notify owners, and dealers will replace
the head
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liner, free of charge. The recall began on June 22, If the power steering assistance shuts off, the
driver may have difficulty steering the vehicle at low speeds, increasing the risk of a crash.
Toyota is recalling certain model year Yaris vehicles manufactured August 21, , through August
31, A relay in the Power Steering Control Module of the electronic power steering system could
experience a short circuit due to insufficient distance between terminals in the relay and
moisture contamination of relay coil windings. A short circuit in the relay could disable power
steering assistance. Toyota will notify owners, and dealers will replace the power steering
control module. The recall began on July 31, Owners may contact Toyota at Show More. Check
Vehicle for Unrepaired Recalls. Recall Look-up. Change Vehicle. Ready to Shop Local
Inventory? Select Another Vehicle. More From Consumer Reports. Make a Donation Newsletters
Give a Gift. You no longer have digital access to ratings and reviews.

